Milford Animal Commission Meeting
June 14, 2021

Attendees:
Scott Ellingson
Sara Nierenberg
Cherie Aronson
Karen Dorney
Cathy Kamen

Meeting started at 10:35 a.m.

Minutes of the May 10, 2021 meeting were approved by Karen Dorney and seconded by
Sara Nierenberg.

All our dogs have been adopted out — white husky and chihuahua mix. Begonia (cat) has
also been adopted out.

Dan has been offered the ACO position and has accepted. Now doing a background
check on him. His official start date is July 7, 2021.

Cinders (the cat we rereleased at Animal Control) is still hanging around outside Animal
Control and we are feeding her,

Gary is now a notary public but he is waiting for his stamps.

Girl Scouts came in for tour of our facility but we had no dogs at the time.

Chairs, conference table and microwave. Our system requires us to have W-9’s on file so
that the vendors can be paid. We currently have W-9’s at Walmart and Amazon.
Suggested we get stackable chairs and expandable table. Microwave will be ordered on

Amazon by Gary

Scott has no update on the status of the floor. It’s been a few weeks since the floor was
measured so that it can be replaced.

Mayor Blake does not wat us to use Cintas for our first aid kit and has not informed us on
what he would like us to use going forward (buy kits ourselves or find another provider).

Marilyn’s husband passed away a few days ago and a sympathy card is being mailed to
her home.

Cathy made a motion to allot up to $500 to furnish the new cat room. Approved by
Karen Dorney and seconded by Cherie Aronson.



Snowflake is very busy and we have longer wait times to get appointments. However, if
we do have an emergency, we can use other vet services.

Commissioners to meet with Peter to see how we can make it easier to access the Animal
Commission’s money.

Meeting adjourned at 12:07p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Anna Accetta



